
Governors Newsletter  

September – Concluding Women in Medicine Month 

Dear Colleagues, 

The month of September, Women in Medicine Month, has quickly drawn 
to a close. I mentioned in my first September newsletter that I was devoting 
my communications to you this month on women in medicine, and you have 
seen the “DEI Profiles of Women in Medicine in Leadership” throughout the 
month. As the first woman MA ACP Chapter member to be elected to serve 
as Governor of our MA ACP Chapter, I maintain my steadfast commitment to 
gender equity for our women in medicine, leading our MA ACP Chapter’s 



encouragement for all, both women and men, and for our MA ACP chapter 
members from all backgrounds. 

Link to the podcast - At the Intersection of Asian + American (Female 
perspective) 

https://www.buzzsprout.com/840664/4050230-at-the-intersection-of-asian-
american-female-perspective 

 

Meet our MA ACP Chapter Women in Medicine 

http://r.mail.acpmembership.org/mk/cl/f/FOYuWjwMNxQIDc-7QXebLTfp3hCDEkXktj4_Kvj81XgqmFdCSboFsQKTTLVdTDcHTEgtEh76AcJZo-RSEUvNDoBGPJ7zkgSIFOBud0a0JVpezP6hEUsZCcFcWRLo7FDwkQ8sbWFxSBbgvgC96ohrmjhAyKRY1yMavJpFPRP1VUnYcvek3ughMYBmmyk3G7oeuMGhWabGaSKZnj3U4J3rDjSSibM-R8-e4kMbJqwe3f13GniUCpEtemw6D7fa9xOjfaNbocHukw2gkneJ9FlSCvkrpRY6bebj8Ty81KzYVHU
http://r.mail.acpmembership.org/mk/cl/f/FOYuWjwMNxQIDc-7QXebLTfp3hCDEkXktj4_Kvj81XgqmFdCSboFsQKTTLVdTDcHTEgtEh76AcJZo-RSEUvNDoBGPJ7zkgSIFOBud0a0JVpezP6hEUsZCcFcWRLo7FDwkQ8sbWFxSBbgvgC96ohrmjhAyKRY1yMavJpFPRP1VUnYcvek3ughMYBmmyk3G7oeuMGhWabGaSKZnj3U4J3rDjSSibM-R8-e4kMbJqwe3f13GniUCpEtemw6D7fa9xOjfaNbocHukw2gkneJ9FlSCvkrpRY6bebj8Ty81KzYVHU


Massachusetts.  She is also an assistant professor of medicine at Harvard 
Medical School. 

She completed medical school at the University of California at San 
Francisco in 2003, and a primary care internal medicine internship and 
residency at Massachusetts General Hospital in 2006.  She received an 
executive MBA program through the Heller School at Brandeis University in 
May of 2021. 

Her clinical responsibilities include hospitalist work on a teaching and a non-
teaching service at the BIDMC. In addition, she was the founding medical 
director of the Healthcare Associates Post Discharge Clinic, a hospitalist-
staffed, primary care-based post hospitalization clinic from 2009-2015. She 
also served as the medical director of the PACT Transitional Care Program 
from 2012-2020. She serves as the Medical Director for Utilization 
Management for the BIDMC, and chairs the Utilization Review Committee, 



completed residency.  As an educator



Suzanne Martin, MD, FACP, FASN 
Dr. Suzanne Martin received her medical degree at the University of Chicago 
Pritzker School of Medicine, and completed her residency, chief residency, 
and nephrology fellowship at Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center, where 
her love of medical education blossomed. She has a strong interest in 
residency education, and her role as Associate Program Director for the 
Internal Medicine residency program at St. Vincent Hospital has brought her 
immense joy. She delights in watching light bulbs go off when discussing 
electrolytes, among other topics, with residents. She has been a practicing 
nephrologist with Reliant Medical Group for 11 years and currently serves as 
the chief of the Division of Nephrology. She feels it is an honor to help her 
patients through difficult decisions in the management of late-stage chronic 
kidney disease and end-stage renal disease. Dr. Martin is the Co-Chair of 
the ACP Massachusetts Chapter’s Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion 
Committee and is delighted to be part of the movement to bring JEDI 
principles to life. 
Fun Fact: She and her wife like to travel with their three sons, and the whole 
family is very anxious for COVID containment to be able to continue their 
adventures! 

Judith A. Melin, MA, MD, FACP 
Dr. Judith A. Melin is a board-certified internist. She served in a series of 
leadership positions at Lahey and as a member of the Executive Committee 
of the Board of Trustees and a founding member of the ACO Board, and 
practices at Beth Israel Lahey Health. She is on the MA ACP Governor’s 
Council and chairs the Awards Committee. At the national and state levels, 
Dr. Melin has served on numerous healthcare boards and board committees. 
Her work has included leading the design of innovative systems for 
population health, quality, information technology, value-based care, and 
medical management; she has served as a member of the faculty at Harvard 
Medical School and as a Deputy Editor at UpToDate. Dr. Melin graduated 



generation physician, Dr. Petrosyan exemplifies humanism in medicine as a 
patient advocate, educator, investigator, speaker, and published author. 

Currently serving as Chair-elect of the ACP Council of Resident and Fellow 
Members, Dr. Petrosyan leads advocacy efforts on behalf of trainees 
nationally, organizes development of scientific sessions, and oversees 
membership outreach efforts, unifying trainees across Internal Medicine and 
its subspecialties. She is also a member of the MGH Graduate Medical 
Education Committee and has conducted several special reviews of training 
programs. Dr. Petrosyan serves on the national ACP Clinical Skills 
Committee where she plays an integral role in the selection process of 
Waxman scholars and organization of procedure modules to be presented at 
the national Internal Medicine meeting. During the 2021 Internal Medicine 
Meeting, Dr. Petrosyan was a speaker discussing techniques to conduct 
physical examination over telemedicine. Her presentation has been featured 
by ACP Digital Newspaper, Health Day, Helio, and Oakstone. 

Dr. Petrosyan has previously served as Trustee of the South Carolina 
Medical Association and was sponsored as South Carolina delegate to the 
American Medical Association. She is the Editor-in-Chief of the peer-
reviewed narrative journal, in-House, and has also been a content editor of 
the New England Journal of Medicine Resident 360 series. A recipient of 
certification of the Harvard Program in Clinical Effectiveness, her research 
efforts are centered on utilization of ultrasonography to dictate management 
in patients with hepatorenal syndrome. Dedicated to development of the next 
generation of leaders, Dr. Petrosyan is an active mentor of students, 
residents, and fellows. 

Shela Sridhar, MD, MPH 
Dr. Shela Sridhar is a med-peds hospitalist at Brigham and Women's 
Hospital and Boston Children's Hospital. In addition to my clinical work in 

http://r.mail.acpmembership.org/mk/cl/f/s0YsusV9DjyV4R59dKyydMhXIlJGt-7ufqjVd5cbYYwGT0av5yllyEJqabdyXntaBqHzsZtFMgAuMt39CFjVKHI_iz-Ovuf5vfmWWfcBl2qrO0JaNThlRhGEd6R6xSFJR1hJJyy_S1QDRBy4vRRnwsSaJc6VPxRUQUNbxQn2-2wvhxcTFw0KFNT6oW_NIGn_1b3inXqy0sfg7hmERrprApl0Yc9t_eypHFfSPTGSvs_MdlRWdnEL-OVZcRZaokybmbkCngsvWTV3Jf33Sqay9UVAmNTXoMPjr00BwDm-hW6Jb7qAAVb-siwWQ8Ch79p_x7fbOuN8F_-TkOQj9ue25kH3tMsrRt0uEkdqgdg8u4DR1FQDYsEtFq8OmsiqDeCf0CihDPsBJu7lgX1QIQRRTXPNXG4fzn0z7gge500Tp2p12aNF52eF_Uka2Y8Qlhn2AELdpBNjI2nrNvxEKI-lc2J50-A-aK69g8R5vSBsrL5EWbG4lRi6b_Yy13NIxxZ_uVDzdBZve6he5y3z2mG_4IrI83EkJZMa5kin8-F8XjX4aJuJhrunrftsbC0tb-GZrm6JA8QBMy9I50JX6IYVpO7D9XKihvHzPslDCIHqlf3xLDeiaj7dOhGuRU6vMu0-sjyOGQKwiSMTON7mUz8mYlC9ZAdYtOXWIrCYiKaASS-Q42M9VCGpnOL7eWNvbseW96IHvuByg1lKRBsUHoJHW4UktrhtHQ779s48C5KieX7iFLoWuV3wnbsMj2JGb7BpEF5OprYK


Zoe Tseng, MD, FACP  
Dr. Zoe Tseng is an internist at Brigham and Women's Hospital, Instructor at 
Harvard Medical School, member of the Massachusetts Chapter of the 



ACP Council of Early Career Physicians 
Dr. Zoe Tseng - Governor's Council member, Co-Chair of the MA 
ACP  Health and Public Policy Committee 
Ms. Lulu Xu (medical student) - Co-Chair of Advocacy Education 
Subcommittee of the MA ACP Health and Public Policy Committee 

And last but most certainly NOT least: 
Ms. Lynda Layer, CAE - Massachusetts ACP Chapter Administrator 
(and Chapter MVP) 

Thank you, everyone, for your continued commitment to the College, to our 
MA ACP Chapter, to each other as colleagues, and to your patients. 

Please continue to take care, and stay safe. 

Warmest regards, 

 
Elisa Choi, MD, FACP, FIDSA (She/Her/Hers) 
Governor, Massachusetts ACP Chapter

http://r.mail.acpmembership.org/mk/cl/f/MhgPEZzFTbBHeLUO5V40rSTmxBhaX0rNh2DGVnWvC-PPFIkqGSvywNvbw1eH4HlPnac9iKztEsF3JrvjBqVdAvFix4CWTbHO49H5KwrvfUjNomGZJ9_dszi4QAZFMc-x6Zm37z5EVJdj4wBk_JMdVPrzPmGIra08oelskYefYFh_d5JuUOiLC4QdluUNAPdRaiRw5eXSaY06tVyS2VYklJXH4yLig0qGdd4l3SUFhLdBw2DPZS4nkhMvOzmskH1YOIvNrqXQq0Gj8l3fRgiZiI2x27H6vZ7NHG2moz_dCRTrVgHBY9tTikJrrkcajiAmgVtb1AaOxK5R9f8eiVTRDqX2o2MAhnH0lk_0mXw8f0je8gEaPFVPnwy7KS8VQjXV0tQquiebb89I6gLasipUmGqIN6L5-e71CaeIiIEfzm6ncyJPChkCZGQLQHVONX7tgI8IleJtJ1qFx-nrCp-1W4TyjtFdG0vG0hP-7s_Yvse4kACsQVUCFka2Pp1RvcYg768iL4GRxY9B0J21Wwv1WUAAbnyXAJZStG4o_ZcUNVPWelfho4TGvksur8AVJjiQihVoSMaf5ESFnjX7bMPSycDzaCPgA0p41PiZsBMQFhZr1oEQpn7sIfl8P6Mvw6GLBBQdn17vmukgdiwfZcOD_5ekfbgLk0xtITGQT1u4r88l0fp8BaP8hpc6Jjm-_RliR15gSV4NmK3qlAT2DzrmwxBHX4ewDaVm8bDIaK0joyQnhtX-zhPrn74fsBrbQ8dE69Qsh5qHl8zXP_WCZoa0QfXmr0twcjF1MnEHP2FiLIgWh90sTkA_NCUq55hmXQ
http://r.mail.acpmembership.org/mk/cl/f/2ZlUqRsnyz3eoApSLkf1UmylWfqJsbZgdQ34Hi4y0JI9KJ4C62PraVQTAya6ujFItg3NE1spEuFnDEjaKcF8qBPAmJVbE6ylQBLGo63MGC9tFnNyuxEMt0kmCqxxbf7t7FAzSaTB75e8VgSJ3Wq9gxfuchXyCAAnOHP8tb0BWDXnD3J1PFAxgRmE-DeZ1dRQO8UZqeaMM8DtNXGrBL6ctHAGTc36cu-ITwN4SnnHsa5vLaSg-OjQgJjs3XKQhJJBqtLbG1DqrHjKiSGgiyShae22s9KBvrgDYw5kfdkSrgP-Y-W3R5jUCaUUboH17PIs9aPTduOTcME40eDhBzLXg4CqhtjdZmfT2FnbRd_byUDWBPeTb58z_yqi4CTyNHBlHIQieoPbd2ctRqe9KpQZnnYV7wvdvhLO1QmdIRrYZKlKVTap4wITGpnEz5XHyNYUyThKq1TR_gUwi3alRXibnTrnNTq8aC1qFaZOFa5KBspKiNqOug0ing_jgFIXQxgFwdmNz4tkkuxzVePcNR3Hjfla7Qc7zDL4jwMQagii43Qp6apxmUK1aXYHKS2_kEM2Mbk10zjkFzJmvcL8JWuo7YVilRNsC_E8kdEO8YlncZfLmSWSjupypYOW2ZUqfCDSnha-aSkh-W2Lle25-hoJchu60TZKw8PjNdG559w-4t-LJna4yaxkYFOYWhPqV9myEHgEJOjU_rXs0GHGdmcXoC8tZfAqufc3rg9YWf8DS5ksp99zMKbaVZ5PEJggdqLwhTlbUB8bYgqGlY0BCVt35_KOG8mYAYF9ZAHr5xfE58H-XnmIiN93Dd4M7QSD5uuS3f7RtT4x47DuUljWuwA
http://r.mail.acpmembership.org/mk/cl/f/wtNZHBicxZkDOvM-9Pu2f-Evr_KlwfMHA5factpH2SEbqr71A0BGm_6LJV7dTAWinC6G0hpg8uJgy5a1IIcB9QUXS6EXsckostT2y55mI-vsscDyiwHJ05NkISJbreifAyaX_ftRuHxyNQCOEOkQoyVrbAOZZdtnIx2XrUVN7MnEPNOegrWBcHO1E2UeWbaJOUGMi5vAyIa60XElaeJqWO3Jd-BONtwahstLCwYlsv5EzFmutT2kGfTtcGACGFoPIvehnWuxnJsjkhPWMEvrKUWRaswz-12jkRz3v8bJ8bzmlUgAcsOCsW3cM37EbEOvHELfoAxShVxHhvSS7uLQtAH-QlHopnMM0ZHhCSqk4zTrZMaVaGhP3KPbkPQr-siSbZXMo6nFKJzWlLZW55d2ihfI0enYRFoEoG67iAtpyIJqmBZ7Qn0eSvV-YDP3bJ02jgSwOsFZekYsQZ78mIbvSyvyHpMeECKTGHosata07wJ64iJpyBCaNgmiRz3_w4PE2VOAGGzK1NfIgYRrOQ0qGbESVXz_3DQ3puMH5HBiqdckQZMLv2UgnfxcD1Zi7-_8On9xtwa2PaKQOzkOA3Ab9L8vEJmFDFz4y3Ai_sMcg5I5C8sCh40xlU542jfPGUa4Q_EtaeI7lZCaPAiTsU5SiAyGeowmoizO5ulkWEi4aSINUW24Fto46qAeasVFPD65A8wSg5fYvr-QgVRseKmY_BgJ3ap6h2uqyflGpAjurcEYjPYzdl3Nvw62sYlgOVUuo3RMDImIeddV82HciqqRwDU7DfGcl47WGIFBSnW5RPYEEwWQJxBlxWpLPVrFRqtZH2Cr8hmG8SILTRFv8g
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